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Applications are now open to take part in a 12 week tech academy with the
possibility of future employment in the software development industry. The
closing date for applications is Monday, 27 August.

About the academy
The Neueda Tech Academy is a 12 week class-based training programme provided
by Belfast Metropolitan College. Successful applicants will:

get practical, real world training in an agile team environment
learn about cutting edge technologies
receive £150 per week plus travel expenses

Candidates who successfully complete the training will have the opportunity
of employment with Neueda, with a starting salary in the range of £22,000 to
£24,000.

Who can apply
Applications are welcome from people with all of the following:

a foundation degree or equivalent in any discipline
a passion for technology and computing
an ability to learn quickly and pick up new skill
an ambition to build a career in the IT industry

Previous experience is not required.

How to apply
You can find out more information and how to apply on Neueda’s website:

The closing date for applications is 12.00 noon on Monday 27 August 2018.
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